From: Rebecca Adams

To: Margaret Telfer; DC Consultation
Subject: FW: 16NP0125

Date: 24 January 2017 10:23:48

Hi Margaret,

Revised public consultation response from NCC Highways for 16 NP0125.

From: Sarah-Jane Imrie [mailto:sarah-jane.imrie@northumberland.gov.uk]
Sent: 23 January 2017 15:40

To: Rebecca Adams

Subject: Re: 16NP0125

Hello Rebecca,

Having reviewed the amended drawing (160069:02) I can confirm that the revised car
park layout is acceptable in Highways terms.

Kindest regards,
Sarah-Jane Imrie

Highways Development Management Technician
Planning & Economy Services

County Hall

Morpeth

NE61 2EF

Tel: 01670 625550

On 23 January 2017 at 15:05, Rebecca Adams <Rebecca.Adams@nnpa.org.uk> wrote:

Dear Sarah-Jane,

Following your consultation response on this application, the proposed car park layout has
since been revised. | have attached a copy of the proposed revised plan. The reason for the
revision is to remove the spaces to the east (right) of the septic tank due to constraints
presented by trees and land levels and instead relocate these spaces to the rear of the Coach
House and west (left of the septic tank). | would be grateful if you could have a look at the
attached plan and let me know if you have any comments to make on this, ideally by Monday

6 Feb.
Kind regards,

Rebecca

From: DC Consultation

Sent: 17 January 2017 15:17

To: Rebecca Adams; Margaret Telfer
Subject: FW: 16NP0125

From: sarah-jane.imrie@northumberland.gov.uk [mailto:sarah-jane.imrie@northumberland.gov.uk]
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On Behalf Of Highways Planning
Sent: 17 January 2017 09:27
To: DC Consultation

Cc: Highways Planning

Subject: 16NP0125

Please find attached the Highways response to the above application.

Kind regards,
Sarah-Jane
Highways Development Management

DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Tel: (xX)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements
and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email
communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the
employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any
liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for
any damages or other liability arising.

Rebecca Adams, Planning Officer
Telephone: 01434 611552

Web: www.northumberlandnationalpark.org.uk/about/planning/

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - This communication is from Northumberland National Park Authority (NNPA).The
Authority’s head office and principal place of business is Eastburn, South Park, Hexham, Northumberland, NE46 1BS, United
Kingdom. If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of disclosure, distribution, copying or use of this
communication or the information in it or in any attachments is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
communication in error, please delete the email and destroy any copies of it. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of
the author and do not necessarily represent those of NNPA.Contractors or potential contractors are reminded that a formal Order
or Contract is needed for NNPA to be bound by any offer or acceptance of terms for the supply of goods or services Although
this email and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defects which might affect any computer or IT
system into which they are received, no responsibility is accepted by the NNPA for any loss or damage arising in any way from
the receipt or use thereof. Computer systems of this Authority may be monitored and communications carried out on them
recorded, to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purpose.

Save Time Do It Online!

We have made a few key improvements to our site to make
our services easy to access. Now you can do everything from
paying your council tax, to reporting a faulty street light online.

Go to: www.northumberland.gov.uk and click ‘pay, apply or
report’ to access the relevant forms.

This email is intended solely for the individual or individuals to
whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential and/or
privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient you
are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any
action in reliance on the contents of this email is prohibited. If
you receive this email in error, please contact the sender and
delete the email from any computer. All email communication
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